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March 29, 1983

Mr. tJ'.ilton Goldberg
Executive Director
Council on Governmental Relations
Eleven Dupont Circle, Suite 480
Washington, D.C. 20036

Dear Milt:

Roger asked me to prepar~ a response to the solicitation for public
comnents by HHS on the extension of an exclusive license to Bristol-Myers
regarding cisplatin corrpounds. Attached you will find a draft of a
proposed reponse for your =nsideration and submission on behalf of COGR or
NACUBO. I am also sending a copy of this response to Roger and also to
Niels Reimers with whom I talked about the problem. Either or both Roger
and Niels may have suggestions for this draft.

Very truly yours,

Howard W. Bremer
Patent COunsel

HWB:rw
Enc.

cc--Roger Ditzel
Niels Reimers
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